
Appointment of Auxiliary Visitor
Brother Superior General has recently appointed Brother Luis Franco Aguado as
the new Auxiliary Visitor of the District of Antilles – Mexico South for a period of
three years from the 22nd of June 2020 to the 15th of June 2023.

Brother Luis was born in Spain on the 21st of  June 1944, and he made his
perpetual profession on the 8th of July 1970.

We offer Brother Luis our congratulations, wishing him a time in office that will
be productive and fruitful.

The  District  of  Antilles  –  Mexico  South  comprises  some  54  Lasallian
establishments.  Geographically,  the  District  includes  South  Mexico,  The
Dominican Republic, Haiti, Cuba and Puerto Rico. The pupils attending Lasallian
schools number around 100,000, and there are 8 thousand teachers and 121
Brothers in the whole territory.

To learn more, go to http://www.lasalle.org.mx/quienes-somos-2/
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